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August 2, 2019 

Ms. Gina Mellenthin 
4N150 Pine Grove Avenue 
Bensenville, Illinois 60106 

Dear Ms. Mellenthin: 

Re: July 26, 2019 FOIA Request 

I am pleased to help you with your July 26. 2019 Freedom of Information Act ("FOIA"). The Village ofBensenville received 
your request on July 26, 2019. You requested copies of the items indicated below: 

"Pursuant to the freedom of information act we are requesting the sign in sheets for the public hearing dated 
7/23/2019." 

After a search of Village files, the following information was found responsive to your request: 

1) Village ofBensenville July 23, 2019 Public Hearing Sign-In Sheet (5 pgs.) 

These are all the records found responsive to your request. 

Section 7(1)(b) of FOIA provided that "private information" is exempt from disclose. "Private information" is defined in 
FOIA as, "unique identifiers, including a person's social security number, driver's license number, employee 
identification number, biometric identifiers, personal finical information. passwords, or other access codes, medical 
records, home or personal telephone numbers, and personal email addresses. Private information also includes home 
address and personal license plates, except as otherwise provided by law or when complied without possibility of 
attribution to any person." 51LCS 140/2(c-5). Consequently. certain identifiers have been redacted from the records 
being provided. 

Pursuant to Section 9 of the FOIA, 5 ILCS 140/9, I am required to advise you that I, the undersigned Freedom of 
Information Officer, reviewed and made the foregoing determination to deny a portion of your FOIA Request as indicated. 
Should you believe that this Response constitutes an improper denial of your request, you may appeal such by filing a 
request for review within sixty ( 60) days of the date of this letter with the Public Access Counselor of the Ill inois Attorney 
General's Office, Public Access Bureau, 500 South Second Street, Springfield, Illinois 62706; telephone 1-887-299-FOIA; 
e -mail: publicaccess@atg.state.il.us. You may also have a right of judicial review of the denial under Section 11 of the 
FOIA. 5 ILCS 140/11. 

Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns in connection with this response. 

1 liamsen 
F e tlom of Information Officer 
Vi !age of Bensenville 
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